
THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON
**

December 14, 1962

Dear Hector:

Thank you very much for sending me the column

in the Jim Hogg County Enterprise. Had it not been for

your thoughtfulness I would have missed seeing it.

Lady Bird joins me in sending our best to you

and yours for a happy holiday season.

Sincerely,

'Lyn~n  B. Johnson

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


